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Dear Avanti Court parents and children, 
 

What a wonderful Autumn term pupils in the EYFS 
have had! It’s amazing how time flies when you are 

having fun  
learning! 

A huge well done to all children who are more settled  
into their daily routine and continue to make fantas-
tic progress in all areas of learning, from baking bis-
cuits, planting new trees to performing their nativity 

in front of the whole school and their wonderful  
families!  

Children have also formed excellent friend-
ships throughout Nursery and  

Reception!  

‘We were singing 
‘Hare Krishna!’ 
We played with 

the instruments!’ 

‘It is a foot-
print!’ ex-
plained R 

‘I am making a fruit salad! 
I am cutting a pineapple 

because it was in the 
Handa’s surprise story!’ 

‘I am mak-
ing a fruit 
pattern!’ 



‘We planted some herbs in 
the garden! They smell so 

nice! 
 

Children in Reception were 
eager to plant some herbs. 
They were able to use the 

correct tools to dig and place 
the plants in the holes’ 

 
Children used mud to  write 

their own names! 

‘I put  
glitter on my 

rangoli  
pattern!’ 

‘We planted 
new trees in our 

big  
playground!’ 

Thank you to all 
our wonderful  
children and  

families for helping 
us raise a total of 

£228.71 for  
Children In Need!!! 

‘We are mak-
ing Diwas for 

Rama and  
Sita!’ 

All children in the Early Years cele-
brated Diwali! They made Diwa 
lamps and Rangoli patterns with 

great excitement! 


